
Family Connections Resource Center 

Southgate Services Report 

December 2016 

 

Total Contacts 

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – December - 18    YTD - 67 

Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – December - 24    YTD - 115 

Total Individual Student Services Contacts – December - 42   YTD - 182 

 

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – December - 19    YTD - 48 

Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – November - 24   YTD - 54 

Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – November - 43   YTD - 102 

 

Total Home Visits – December - 10    YTD - 30  

 

Total number of students affected by Group programming – YTD - 212 

Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming – YTD - 425 

 

Source of Information – Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking 

 

Activities 

 

Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Schweitzer continue working with two students each at Southgate in the One to One 

Reading Program. 

 

The FRC is collecting winter coats to be used for children who need a coat.  We are also accepting clothing in 

Children’s sizes.  We expect to receive additional shoe vouchers from the No. Ky. Charities Guild after the first 

of the year and should have a decent stock of shoes for children who might need them. 

 

For Christmas, the FRC served 56 students and/or their siblings with gifts and clothing.  That represents 31 

Families.  Those families also received Christmas dinner courtesy of the Big Stef Foundation through the FRC. 

 

The FRC staff will be meeting during January to begin plans for a summer program in conjunction with Mr. 

Duty and Mr. Franke in the hoped for event that we receive the 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant. 

 

We do not anticipate hearing from KDE about the grant until perhaps February at the earliest. 

 


